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This bill makes voting less accessible to Oregonians who otherwise are unable to 

reach polling booths due to work, medical or travel constraints, which hinders the 

democratic process. There is no real evidence that mail in voting has more than the 

base level of fraud risk that in-person polling has. Voters are also subject to 

harassment at in-person polling stations that would ultimately generate a higher cost 

in security detail.  


